
July 2, 2021 

Dear Provider: 

Beginning September 13, 2021 through September 24, 2021, Kern Health Systems will be 

undergoing a medical audit administered by the Department of Health Care Services (“the 

DHCS”).  The audit review period will include August 1, 2019 through July 31, 2021, covering 

all beneficiaries including Seniors and Persons with Disabilities (“SPDs”). 

One portion of the audit will consist of medical record reviews and may include interviews with 

network providers.  This letter is to inform you that your office may be randomly selected by the 

DHCS as one of the Providers selected for a DHCS site visit.  If you are selected, a DHCS Nurse 

Evaluator will contact you directly to schedule a visit.  We request that your office welcome the 

DHCS Auditors. 

If you have any questions regarding the bulletin, please contact Linda Anchondo in the KHS 

Compliance Department at (661) 664-5014. 

Thank you, 

Carmen Dobry, M.S., CHC 

Senior Director of Compliance and Regulatory Affairs 




